
 

 THANK YOU! 
Singlewell School Council would like to say a 

big thank you to all families for taking part in 

our festive fun! 

We are very proud to announce that we have 

raised £301.60 for Save The Children by taking 

part in Christmas Jumper Day 2023. Your 

generous donations will help children all over 

the world.  

We would also like to thank you for taking part 

in our Christmas Cake Sale and Christmas 

Decoration Competition. The children have 

enjoyed all of the Christmas excitement and had 

lots of fun raising funds for their school.  

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year, 

Miss Rivers and the School Council Team 


